

Editor: Donna IL-11-S

President: Deanna IL-35-G Vice-President: Karen IL-3-M Secretary: Donna IL-11-S

Miss Donna Martin P.O. Box 218 Markham, Ill. 60426

CHI'S MAY MEETING

We were fortunate last month to be able to meet "in the home" again, through the courtesy of Mitzi and wife Phyllis. Even though it took a little effort an time to get to their home in Rockford, it was well worth it. We were happy to see the following in attendance last month: Karen II-3-M, Joan II-6-C and Pat, Mitzi II-8-C and Phyllis, Donna II-11-S, Betty Ann II-17-A, Elaine II-22-A, Sharon II-23-Y, Kay II-44-N, Mickey II-204-S and Sandy, Naomi II-212-O, Ramona II-223-S, Alice II-220-H and Bonnie, Parbara II-230-C, and Lois WI-13-V; prospective members Michelle S. and Lynne R; and guests Julie from Kansas City, Missouri, Vikki from Yucatan, Mexico, and Cheryl (the wife of Malinda of Wisconsin, who was not able to be with us in person).

A special treat of the evening was getting a sneak preview of Mitzi's annual Garage Sale, with first choice of the items to be offered for sale (and everything at very reasonable prices). There was a wide selection of clothing in both small and large/tall sizes, a variety of shoes in the larger sizes, and miscellaneous items. While I didn't keep any count, I know that many of us took advantage of the selections of clothing to get new outfits for ourselves or our wives/friends. Our Hostesses kept us supplied with light snacks throughout the evening, followed by a semi-formal buffet later-on. Many thanks to Mitzi and Phyllis for having us again this year, we really enjoyed it!

A special word of welcome to Julie from Kansas City, Vikki from Mexico, and Cheryl who was representing Malinda; guests and friends from both the United States and out of the Country are always encouraged to visit with us, and we are very glad to see them.

Julie brought us word that the potential Chapter in Missouri was planning a meeting on June 13th, at the Stratford house in St. Louis. A special invitation was given to all those in attendance at the CHI meeting last month, as well as to any in the area who would like to attend. Cheryl, representing Malinda, also let us know that there will be a party at the Midway Motor Lodge in Madison, Wisconsin, on June 6th and a general invitation to attend was extended.

The next monthly Chapter "Social" will be held at the Lite Factory on June 10th. All Chapter Members, potential members, and guests are welcome to join with us in this monthly "unofficial" Chapter Gathering. As usual, no meeting fees will be collected (cash bar) or attendance taken; this is strictly a "fun" evening;

NEWS FROM LAMBDA DELTA CHAPTER

As the saying goes, "I have good news and bad news." First the bad news: Our meeting for May 16th had to be cancelled; between the Kentucky Derby and the Indianapolis 500 races many of our members had scheduling problems last month. But, the good news is that the meeting has been re-scheduled for June 13th. I am sorry that some of you were disappointed, but hopefully everyone will be able to reset their schedules for the June meeting. Chris and Laura will be our Hostesses in Indianapolis this month. An invitation is extended to all Tri-Sigma members in our area to join with us.

/s/ Alice KY-5-D

A PERSONAL PLUG"

Your Editor is the featured "Cover Girl" for Transvestia #104. I am both pleased and honored that Carol Beecroft asked me to participate in this venture, and happy to find that the material I submitted was considered acceptable for inclusion in this fine publication. If anyone would like to read the "down and dirty" about your Editor, write to Carol and request a copy of that issue. Whether or not my personal experiences are worthy of the price, the rest of the magazine certainly is so your money will not be wasted!

CHI TREASURER'S REPORT

Balance on hand, April 30th:	\$131.26
Meeting Fees:	+36.00
Regular Member Dues:	+24.00
Associate Member Dues:	+ 4.00
Meeting Room (Refund Fee):	- 2.00
Refreshments:	-46.00
Postage:	-28.86
Supplies (Envelopes):	- 2.48
Home-Hostess Gift:	-15.00
Miscellaneous:	- 2.00
Balance on hand. May 31st:	\$ 98.92

CHI'S JUNE MEETING

The next meeting of CHI Chapter will be held on the third Saturday of this month, June 20th. Details of the meeting place and time will be found on a separate sheet (for Chapter and Associate members, and invited guests only). We hope to see you there, this month.



FITE TORY SE 2500 N. SOUTHPORT, CHICAGO, ILL. 60614

DENNIS THE TV



"I sure like your dress, Gina."



"Why would I say a thing like THAT?"

Our June 20th meeting is scheduled for the Midway Motor Lodge, 1600 Oakton Street, Elk Grove Village. The motel is located just northwest of the intersection of Route 83 Oakton Street) and Route 72 (Higgins Road), just a few miles northwest of O'Hare Airport. We have reserved a Suite (Rooms 160/162/164), on the first floor with access through the entrance marked number "6" on the northwest side of the motel complex. (Alternate Suite will be Rooms 166/168/170). Our rooms will be open after 2:00 P.M. for the convenience of our members who are traveling long distances, with the usual sign on the room door for edentification. Although adequate changing rooms will be available in our Suite, any member who wishes to reserve their own room should make arrangements directly with the Motel; tell them that you are with the Tri-Sigma group, and you will be given a room as close to the meeting Suite as possible.

If you have a last-minute problem, or change of plans, please telephone Deanna (Dave) at (312) , or call the motel and ask for the "Tri-Sigma Room." If you received a post card with this newsletter, please fill it out and return it promptly so that we can make the necessary arrangements for the anticipated attendance; Associate Members please

telephone Deanna in advance, for the same reason, if you plan on attending.

